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NOTICE FOR EXTENSION OF DATES FOR SUBMISSION OF EoI  
 
 

Dear  Prospective Respondents, 

 

Sub: Extension of last date for the submission of EoI for Selection of 
Managed Service Provider (MSP) to Implement and Manage CIDR of 
UIDAI - regarding 

 
 

Please note that the time and date for submission of EoI stands extended to “on or 
before 1500 Hrs of 5th August, 2010”. 
 
It may also be noted that no further queries on the EoI Document will be entertained. 
 
Further, clarifications to the written queries, received from some of the prospective 
respondents, will be released shortly. 

 
 
 

 
Sd\- 

(B .B.NANAWATI) 
Dy. Director General 


